
I-Cubed and Graduate Mathematics Association
Professional Development Workshop

Evaluation Form

The information gathered will only be used to further improve I-Cubed and GMA program activities and implement
any suggestions or comments you may have. We appreciate your input!

Title: LATEX Typesetting Workshop (Part One)

Place: Little 109

College:

Speaker: Jay Pantone

Date: March 11, 2014

Department:

1. I am a:
∣∣ Undergrad

∣∣ Graduate Student
∣∣ Faculty / Staff

∣∣ Other
∣∣

2. Overall quality of the workshop:
∣∣ Excellent

∣∣ Good
∣∣ Fair

∣∣ Poor
∣∣

3. I would attend a workshop on the same topic again:
∣∣ Yes

∣∣ No
∣∣

4. I would recommend this workshop to other students:
∣∣ Yes

∣∣ No
∣∣

5. Strongly Disagree Disagree Neutral Agree Strongly Agree

The material covered was useful.
It was practical to my needs and interests.
It was presented at the right level.
The pace was at the right level.
The workshop handouts were excellent.
The workshop presentation was effective.
The instructor was engaging.

6. How could this workshop be improved? What did you like?

7. What other professional development workshops would you find useful?

8. What topics would you like to see at the second part of the LATEX workshop on March 17?

9. Are you planning to attend the second part of the LATEX workshop on March 17?
∣∣ Yes

∣∣ No
∣∣

10. Additional comments:

This document was created using LATEX! You can find the source code
on the GMA website located at http://gma.math.ufl.edu/latex-seminar/.


